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You’re Invited! UTFA Bargaining Update - Retiree Town Hall
on January 21st

Dear Retired Colleagues,

You’re warmly invited to attend our interactive Bargaining Update - Retiree Town Hall. 

UTFA’s negotiators will provide you with a Bargaining update, including on the agreement we have
reached with the senior Administration regarding retirees' access to Microsoft Office 365. 

Questions may be sent in advance when you register, or be raised, time permitting, at the Town Hall.

Date and time: 
Tuesday, January 21, 2025, 1:30 – 3:00 p.m. Via Zoom 
RSVP and Register here.

Sincerely,

Terezia Zorić, UTFA President & Co-Chief Negotiator

Ariel Katz, UTFA Vice-President, Salary, Benefits, Pensions, and Workload & Co-Chief Negotiator

Raymond Kwong, UTFA, Chair, Retired Members Committee and retiree representative on UTFA's
Negotiating Team

Date and time: 
Tuesday, January 21, 2025 - 1:30pm to 3:00pm
Event Location: ​
​
Toronto ON
Canada

https://www.utfa.org
https://www.utfa.org/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/9_BfRdkyTNasOMi1dBUWuw


See map: Google Maps
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